SANTA CLARITA WATERSHED RECREATION
AND CONSERVATION AUTHORITY

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

THE REGULAR MEETING
OF THE SANTA CLARITA WATERSHED RECREATION AND
CONSERVATION AUTHORITY SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY,
JUNE 4, 2020 AT 10:30 A.M. HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING IS DECEMBER 3,
2020.
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